In Loving Memory of son, brother and uncle

Sheldon Ross Taklik Kaniak



December 13, 1984 - October 11, 2006

It is with heavy and broken hearts that we say a too early good-bye to our eldest Son, brother to young siblings and sisters, but this is only a temporary good-bye as we will see each other again beyond this physical presence.

You had given us so much joy and happiness when you arrived in this world and as we watched, you grew up to be a fine young man.

We also know that it was beyond your and our control that you were taken away early as you did not complain of spiritual presence that took over your physical body. Shortly before your going away, only then did you mention what was happening. We pray to our forefathers to look after you, to take you in their arms and guide you beyond this world. We will remember you forever and will see you when our own time is up.

Love: dad Jack, mom Nancy, brothers and sisters and all our Family

Koana/Thank You

We would like to thank you and acknowledge appreciation to the following firms and people who gave us so much support and help in our recent loss of our son S.R. Taklik Kaniak. If we miss anybody or others that helped us cope during our time of sorrow and for helping us to get back on our feet, please accept our apologies.

Kitikmeot Inuit Association, Adlair Aviation – for helping us to get to Kugluktuk and back to other communities;

Kikiak Contracting – help with cemetery preparation;

Reverend Chris Davis for funeral services;

Margo Kadlun-Jones, Anna Kaotalok, Corrina Harvey, Jack Haniliak, Howie Jones, Martina Maniyogina, Jean Kaniak, Mary Agnaoyok, Karen and George Haniliak, Amy and Joanne Kamoayok, First Air and staff, Cynthia Niptanatiak, Kugluktuk Health Centre and staff, Pentecostal church staff, Kugluktuk Brighter Futures staff, all our family members and many others who are too numerous to mention. You are all in our hearts, we pray for peace for each and every one of You.

Jack Kaniak, Nancy Kadlun and Family